

J.M. Young School
Patricia James, Principal						Telephone:  (204)966-3487
J.M. Young School
Box 114
Eden, MB  R0J 0M0


Dear Parents:
	Following is a list of supplies required by all students who will be entering Mrs. Kennedy’s Grade 2/3 class in September, 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	 This year at J.M. Young School we have the opportunity to bulk buy some of the necessary supplies at a savings that we can pass on to you.  As a result, you will need to purchase only the following items for your child.  We will ask each student in Gr. 2/3 to remit an amount of money to cover the cost of the purchased items.  Your child’s responsible attitude towards the use and care of these items will determine the longevity of them.  Lack of organization and disregard for care will minimize the time used and increase the cost to you.	

  1) 	1  Pencil Box or Case
  2)  	1  pair Runners  -  for Phys. Ed. & indoor use  Note: a) Students who can not tie shoelaces properly should have a Velcro fastening.
      b) Please purchase footwear with proper arch support to keep foot stable and balanced.  Skateboard shoes with flat bottoms are not good for running, jumping, and agility activities.

	1  pair Runners  -  for outdoor use
  3)	3-4  boxes Kleenex
  4)	1  box  Ziploc Bags  (large size)
  5)	1 Backpack or Tote


  6)  	$30.00 to cover the cost of supplies purchased.  Cheques can be made payable to J.M. Young School.

Note:	-  Please label all articles with the pupil's name and grade.

